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OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER
BALASORE WILDLIFE DIVISION
At/PO : KURUDA, Dist : BALASORE, PIN - 756056, ODISHA s
Control Room : +91 — 9437691870 e-mail : dfowl bls@yahoo.co.in / dfo.balasorewl@odisha.gov.in

Memo No. , bl f /4F (Mlse.)-F. No.52/2023
Dated, Balasore, the { e February, 2024

To
The Field Director, Similipal Tiger Reserve
-cum- Regional Chief Conservator of Forests
Baripada Circle, Baripada .

Sub: - Proposal for diversion of 6.779-hectare forest land for 2- Lane strengthening /
widening/ Newly build road from Basta to Subarnarekha Port -via- Dagara in the
district of Balasore coming under the jurisdiction of Balasore (WL) Division by
Subarnarekha Port Pvt. Limited. - Submission Compliance - Reg.

Ref:- Memo No. 1837 dated 31.01.2024 of the Chief Conservator of Forests (Nodal) and

this office memo No. 1172 dated 06.02.2024.

In inviting kind reference to the correspondences cited above on the captioned subject,
this is to inform you that the User Agency has submitted compliance vide his letter No.
SPPL/ENV/03/2024 dated 13.02.2024, accordingly, the following documents authenticated by all
concerned are enclosed herewith for further course of action:

3. Original CZMP (Coastal Zone Management Plan) sheet duly authenticated by all
concerned in 3(three) copies.
4. The Sheet depicting clear Road alignment in 3(three) copies.
Encl.: As above. / e

)

S

Diwvisipnal Forest Officer
Palasore Wildlife Division, Balasore
Memo No. [ 60/ dated the ] £ February, 2024
Copy forwarded to the Chief Conservator of Forests (Nodal), O/o the Principal C.C.F. &
HoFF, Odisha for favour of kind information & necessary action with reference to his office memo No.
1836/9F(ROAD)-303/2023 dated. 31.01.2024 and this office memo no. 1173 dated 06.02.2024.

Divipiponal Forest Officer
asore dlife Division, Balasore

Memo No. [ 6 9,% / dated the | 5 "February, 202
Copy forwarded to the Company Secretary, Subarnarekha Port Private Limited,
Bhubaneswar for information & necessary action with reference to his office letter No.
SPPL/ENV/03/2024 dated 13.02.2024.




